
Cradley Parish Council 

Recreations Group 

Meeting 2nd July 2014 Cradley Village Hall 

In attendance: Chris Lowder. Ken Nason, Giselle Edgar, Simon Davies, James Burton, Sarah Herriott 

Apologies: There were no apologies. 

 

Chair opened the meeting at 19:30hrs and the minutes of the previous meeting were read and 

agreed. 

 

SD stated that the person who had carried out the sculpting of the logs was Neil Taylor. 

 

SD reported that a basket ball hoop would cost in the region of £700( ex fitting) and it was resolved 

that SD to get a selection of quotes for the supply and fitting would be carried out by SD. There was 

no reason that it could not meet the needs of those who wished to play netball as the hoop height 

for both games was the same.(3.9m) 

 

JB and CL had met and strimmed the “mountain” and final work was needed to tidy up move logs  

and plant the donated shrubs and trees. The date set was for Sunday 6th July 10am-12noon. 

 

It was announced by KN that a new grass cutting contractor was to be appointed and that hopefully 

this will go a long way to solving the grass problem in the Recreation areas. 

 

The proposed moving of the football pitch was discussed and quotes for the groundworks would be 

sought by SD. It was also discussed that a quote be sought from our new contractor for seeding or 

laying of turf to the new area KN. 

 

The next meeting will be on 23rd July at Cradley village Hall at 19:30hrs. 

 

The Chair closed the meeting at 20:25hrs 

 

 


